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Session on Angel Investment/VC Funding Opportunity for Early-Stage 

Entrepreneurs. 

IIC Activity 

Quarter IV 
Objective 

 

• To introduce and discuss the concept and opportunities of Angel Investment and VC 

Funding. 

• To organise an interactive session between established Entrepreneurs and enthusiasts.  

• To guide and support students at their ideation stage and in their future entrepreneurial 

pursuits. 

 

Benefits in terms of learning/skill/knowledge 

 

1. Relevant information regarding Angel investment and VC funding was disseminated in the 

session. 

2. Students were introduced to the rudimentary steps to build a start-up were discussed. 

3. Start-Up India initiative was discussed. 

4. Projection and discussion on current entrepreneurial ventures and potential investment 

scopes were done. 
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Session plan/details of the event 

 

On July 24, 2023, the Institutions Innovation Council, in collaboration with the Department of 

Basic Science and Humanities, hosted a seminar at the auditorium of the institute from 4 PM 

onwards. The focal point of this event was the discussion surrounding & Angel Investment/ 

VC Funding Opportunity for Early-Stage Entrepreneurs. The keynote speaker for the day was 

Mr. Soumya Subhra Biswas, who holds the position of Technical Operations Director at Word 

EduMentor. This is the second time that he has associated with the institute to foster the idea 

of innovation and entrepreneurship. He delivered an insightful lecture, which attracted an 

audience of nearly 80 students and faculty members representing various departments. 

Following the lecture, a lively question-and-answer session unfolded, with active participation 

from all attendees. The program concluded with a heartfelt vote of thanks. 

 

Social Media Link:  

https://www.facebook.com/photo/?fbid=793965232737630&set=a.507586581375498 
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